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Alex Baruch

From: SEPA <SEPA@orcaa.org>

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2025 10:57 AM

To: Alex Baruch

Subject: ORCAA Comments on SEPA#202502463 - Henderson Blvd 94 Preliminary Plat

Good Day, 

Olympic Region Clean Air Agency (ORCAA) reviewed the proposal for Henderson Blvd 94 Preliminary 

Plat, located at 7501 Henerson Blvd SE in Tumwater, WA. The Environmental Checklist indicates 

construction of eighty-four apartments on one lot and ten townhomes on individual lots and that the 

development will include infrastructure, frontage improvements, parking, and open space. ORCAA has 

the following comments for the applicant: 

For construction projects please refer to this guide for handling fugitive dust from construction projects: 

https://wsdot.wa.gov/sites/default/files/2024-09/Handling-FugitiveDust-%20from-

ConstructionProjects-Guide.pdf 

ORCAA’s general standards and regulations apply and can be found at www.orcaa.org. Please feel free 

to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

Best Regards, 

 

Abi Roberts, Engineer I 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
Olympic Region Clean Air Agency 
  

2940 Limited Lane NW 
Olympia, WA 98502 
Office – (360) 539-7610 x 106 

 
www.orcaa.org 

  
Please take notice that any records or communications with ORCAA are subject to public disclosure under the Public 
Records Act (RCW 42.56) unless exempt under applicable law. 

 


